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*** Please do not reply to this e-mail. It was sent from an automated system. ***

04/21/2025

Yongan Sun
Peking University First Hospital

Dear Yongan Sun,

We are pleased to invite you to attend the Alzheimer's Association International
Conference® (AAIC®) being held July 27-31, 2025. This year, the conference will be in a hybrid
format — both in-person and virtual attendee options are available. Our preconference and
workshops are being held on July 25-26, 2025 and the full conference is held July 27-31, 2025.
The in-person meeting will be held in Toronto, Canada at the Metro Toronto Convention Centre. We
greatly value your support and participation in this important event.

As a part of the Alzheimer’s Association® research program, AAIC serves as a catalyst for
generating new knowledge about dementia and fosters a vital, collegial research community. This
meeting will bring together thousands of researchers, physicians and care providers from 100
countries, making it the largest gathering of international leaders in the Alzheimer's research and
care.

Visitors outside Canada seeking to attend AAIC may require appropriate documents to enter the
country. The type of documentation required depends on the purpose of the visit and your country
of residence. For an overview and more information on obtaining a visa, visa policies and
procedures, please visit the Canadian government’s international travel website,
https://www.canada.ca/en/immigration-refugees-citizenship/services/visit-canada/entry-
requirements-country.html.

You may also be required to consult with the Consular Officer at your embassy or consulate when
you apply for direction on what type of visa you need. The Immigration, Refugees and Citizenship
Canada Special Event Code for this event is: 25ALZH. Please follow these step-by-step
instructions from the Immigration, Refugees and Citizenship Canada (IRCC) to gain visa entry to
Canada.



While we have no influence or role in the visa process, we do want you to be aware of potential
delays in the process should you need to update your visa. Due to potential lags in visa processing
in some countries, please apply as soon as possible.

For updated information about the conference, please visit the AAIC 2025 website at alz.org/AAIC.
We look forward to your participation at AAIC.

Sincerely,

F

.

Joanne Pike, DrPH

President & CEO
Alzheimer’s Association

Chicago, USA

Maria C. Carrillo, Ph.D.

Chief Science Officer
Alzheimer’s Association

Chicago, USA



